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FAREWELL TO OUR GRADUATING RESIDENTS 

REMINDER 

Wishing our graduating residents a fond farewell and best wishes, we will miss you! 

As more programs enter CBD, be sure to use PEDIATRIC EPAS for pediatric residents.   

The ‘program’ is indicated before the EPA name - e.g. the pediatric resident forms are listed 
as “PEDS1_TTD01” and neonatal pediatric medicine resident forms are listed as  “NPM01 
TTD EPA 01”. 

Contact Information:   
Program Director: Dr. Robyn McLaughlin 470-3755 pedspd@iwk.nshealth.ca  

Assistant Program Director/Competence Committee Chair:  Dr. Beth Cummings 470-6955 eacummin@dal.ca 
Program Coordinator:  Alicia MacDonald 470-8119 alicia.macdonald@iwk.nshealth.ca  

WELCOME TO OUR NEW PGY1s 

A warm welcome to our new PGY1s!  We are looking forward to you joining us on July 1st! 

Fares Al-Fares 
(starting residency in Hem/Onc, IWK)  

 
Ameneh Amini 
(starting residency in Peds Emergency 
Medicine, Sick Kids) 

 
Katie Girgulis 
(starting residency in Hem/Onc,  
Calgary) 

 
Yasmeen Mansoor 
(starting residency in Nephro,  
Toronto) 

 

Noora Al-Kuwaiti 
(starting fellowship in Pain, Toronto)  

 
 
Jennifer Frazer 
(starting Comm Peds career, PEI) 

 
 
Meggie Shannon 
(starting Comm Peds career, Truro) 

Mohammed Albesher 
(joining us from Saudi Arabia)  
 

 
Erin Brooks 
(joining us from Dalhousie) 
 

 
Claire Bullock 
(joining us from Dalhousie) 
 

 
Megan Comeau 
(joining us from MUN) 
 

Taylor Heinzlmeir 
(joining us from U of Alberta)  
 

 
Christopher Pang 
(joining us from U of BC) 
 

 
Hanna Stevens 
(joining us from Dalhousie) 
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